SERIA

SERIA CORPORATION

Notice of Head Office
Relocation

Dear Customers ;

Thank you very much for your support and cooperation for SERIA Business.

We are pleased to inform you that we have decided to relocate our Head Office as below shown in

order to further improve the efficiency of our business.

Taking this opportunity, all employees are determined to renew their feelings and carry out their duties.

We look forward to your further continued support.

Firstly, we would like to send our greeting with this notice.
April 2022
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Business Start : May 09,2022 (Mon)
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